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Subject: FW: Aurora Airport

From: Neal White [mailto:nealwhite150@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 24, 2018 7:13 AM

To: City Recorder <cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Subject: Aurora Airport

Dear City of Wilsonville,

The Aurora Airport will play a major role in supplying area residence with food and medical
supplies after a natural disaster such as the earthquake resulting from the Cascadia Subduction
Zone.

Communities will become isolated because of major bridge damage throughout the Willamette
Valley. Airlifting supplies will become vital to sustaining life as we know it.

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening
improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in
safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding
areas.

Thank you,

Neal White
President, Oregon Pilots Association
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Dear City of Wilsonville,

The Aurora Airport will play a major role in supplying area residence with food
and medical supplies after a natural disaster such as the earthquake resulting from
the Cascadia Subduction Zone.

Communities will become isolated because of major bridge damage throughout the
Willamette Valley. Airlifting supplies will become vital to sustaining life as we
know it.

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway
lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the
substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora
Airport and to the surrounding areas.
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